WAVERLY, IOWA 50877

Phone 319-352-3550

Arril 27, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception report of KWAY,
which you heard on Monday, March 6, 1972,
from 4:48 AM to 5:00 AM C.S.T. Yrur report is

correct.
Sincerely
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